
 

 

June 2018 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 11 into Year 12 Transition Evening on Thursday 5th July at 5.00pm 

 

We hope that the GCSE period is going well and without too much stress! 

 

We would like to invite you to an information evening which concerns the next stage of 

your child’s education, on Thursday 5th July at 5.00pm. 

 

The purpose of the evening is to make you aware of the demands and requirements of 

life as a sixth form student, and what we offer to facilitate the progress of students 

through these challenging years. The evening is for all parents/carers of potential sixth 

form students. We would also like students to attend please. 

 

Part of the evening will comprise a discussion on: 

 

 what it takes to be a successful sixth form student, including topics such as 

maximising potential as a sixth form student and getting the most out of our sixth 

form 

 how the different qualifications work and are graded and examined 

 what students should do in preparation for the world of work/university and how 

we help them 

 information about the expectation for students to organise and complete a one 

week work placement in year 12 

 

There will be an opportunity for questions at the end of the evening. 

 

This really is a great opportunity for us to explain how our sixth form works and set out 

our expectations. We very much hope you will attend and we look forward to this 

opportunity to meet you before September! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

    
 

 

Mr D Whitehead     Mrs H Valentine 

Head of Sixth Form     Deputy Head of Sixth Form 

 
 


